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Math...
This month Grade 6 students have been
learning how to improve their grammar by
adding adverbs and using different types
of conjunctions in their sentences.
Students have also learned how to use the
Past/Present/Future perfect as well as
Past/Present/Future perfect continuous in
their sentences.

We continue to tackle the world
of fractions and decimals.
Students completed projects
where they had to solve different
types of word problems. We also
completed a review in the form
of a Football Mania game.
Students continue to show their
understanding in different ways.  

This month Grade 6 has been
learning about different types
of invertebrates, like
nematodes, flat worms and
insects. The students also
took a trip to a nearby forest to
dig up some flatworms. 

We are continuing with Polish
history. Students are researching
information about: the Union of
Lublin, the First Free Elections,
Gdansk is the 16th century, the
Commonwealth of many nations
and religions and the “Golden
Age” of Polish Culture. Students
Students presented their
findings to the class. 
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